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Last week in Year 3: The Year 3 team has been so impressed 
with the children’s work that they have completed at home and 
in school.  In Art this week, the children watched a painting 
lesson from Mrs Nosworthy and painted a Fenscape using only 
coffee! They did such a brilliant job! 

Last week in Reception: The Reception children had a brilliant 
week finding out about Transport last week. They  measured 
how far cars travelled down ramps and recorded their findings. 
They made boats and tested to see if they would float and wrote 
about their journey to school and what they would see. They 
also had a go at making trains out of boxes or Lego. The 
children followed Mrs.Nosworthy's video and had a go at 
drawing a camper van. We also enjoyed the story today 'We're 
Sailing Down the Nile' by Laurie Krebs and Anne Wilson which 
led to a fantastic discussion about other modes of transport that 
we hadn't considered such as camels, donkeys and a horse and 
cart. The children astounded us with their facts about Egypt and 
the pyramids, we learnt that it was a hot country with deserts 
and we used Google Earth to look at which mode of transport 
we might use to get there. 



Last week in Year 5: In English, Year 5 have been planning a 
balanced argument about whether children should or should not 
live in castles. The children have used their prior knowledge of 
what it was like to live in a castle to think of many fantastic ideas 
for both sides of the argument. We have also been learning which 
foods were served at a banquet in history, so that we could create 
our very own tasty medieval menus. Year 5 have also created 
incredible drawings of castles using a wide range of pencil skills. 

 

Dates for your diary:
Friday 26th March - last day of Spring term
29th March to 9th April - Easter holidays - school and nursery closed
Monday 12th April - staff training day - school and nursery closed
Tuesday 13th April - summer term starts for school and nursery
Monday 3rd May - closed for Bank Holiday
31st May to 4th June - school and nursery closed for half term break
Thursday 22nd July - last day of summer term

All term dates for 2021 - 2023 are available on the school website.


